From

Sent: 24 October 2018 10:00

To: Planning

Subject: RE: The Piggery, Ugglebarnby - NYM/2018/0677/FL

Dear Planning

Thank you for your letter in connection with the above, we will endeavour to provide an amended location plan a:
With respect to a tree survey, might | ask if it concerns the 2/3 trees at the site frontage? If so, one is within the hi
applicants control and whilst the other is on the site boundary (within the hedge line) the majority of the propose

outside of the tree canopy. None of these trees are particularly good specimens but nevertheless form part of thi

All other trees are outside of the applicant’s ownership and are unaffected by the development.

| Treel-in
highway verge

Kind regards

Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI





